
Akron Lions Club Regular Meeting 1 February, 2011 
 
Call to Order at 6:30PM and opening remarks by Lion President Stefan. 
There were no guests to introduce. 
We recited The Pledge of Allegiance to our Flag; sang a stanza of My Country Tis of Thee; and 
Lion Dee led us in a prayer of thanksgiving. 
Meal of Lasagna catered by Akron Jo’s café. 
Tail twister Karen Mortensen tickled our ribs with Ground Hog Day observations and a joke 
about the Three Little Pigs and 3 Blonds. 
Our esteemed President and Guest Lecturer “Stefan” gave a power point presentation about 
LCIF. 
Our Treasurer, Kay, presented Stefan with a $500 check from our club for LCIF. 
Thank you notes from The Helping Hands Thrift Shop and D.G. Juanita Ehret were passed 
around. 
 
Elections by secret ballot were held with the following results: 
3rd Vice President----------------Angela Ericson 
Lion Tamer-----------------------Lawrence Maynard 
3rd Director------------------------JoAnn Ziniel 
 
Lion of the Year: 
To be announced at the April Awards Ceremony. 
 
Town Citizens of the Year--- --Chad and Angela Ericson 
Country Citizens of the Year---Nick and Allison Schoenfelder 
 
The next regular meeting will be at 6:30PM 1 March, 2011 at the Akron Fire Station. Our guest 
speaker will be Plymouth County Sheriff Mike Van Otterloo; subject New Weapons Rules in 
Plymouth County. 
 
The next board meeting will follow immediately after the regular meeting 
The meeting was adjourned and the Board Meeting was called to order 
 
Yours in Lionism; 
 
Bob Watson, Secretary 
  
 
 


